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We have seen a considerable improvement in the situation at Dakar Port. 

As a result of this we will be expiring the PSS from world into Dakar. 

Please note that effective from 10 March. 

This will be applicable for all import trade lanes except Far East Imports. 

PSS for Far East into Dakar will remain at the same rate levels previously 

published: 

https://www.maersk.com/news/articles/2023/11/22/peak-season-surcharge-

world-to-dakar-sn-matadi-cd 

We are currently reviewing the PSS from Far East and will make an 

announcement in due course. 
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